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October 11,, 2006

«Prefix» «First_Name» «Last_Name»
«Title»
«Organization»
«Address»
«City», «State» «Zip»
Dear «First_Name»:

The Hampton Roads Economic Development Alliance (HREDA), our region’s award winning, public/private partnership, is optimistic regarding the future of Virginia’s Hampton Roads.  During the past ten years the HREDA has played an important role in the successful recruitment of 80 new companies, creating 12,271 new jobs and $690 million in capital investment.  Our past efforts have made a real difference for public and private stakeholders and our ongoing efforts are critical to continued regional prosperity.

We are pleased to report that our “Achieving More Together” campaign is off to a strong start with more than 70 prominent businesses having already pledged $3.8 million towards our $7.5 million campaign goal needed to fully fund another five-year work plan of enhanced marketing, business support and recruitment initiatives.  The time is now for the business community to renew its financial support to ensure our positive regional momentum.  As a regional business leader, your financial support is crucial to our ability to remain one of the most competitive and desirable regions on the east coast.

You will be contacted soon to schedule a brief meeting with Chip Holcombe, our Campaign Manager, to receive a program presentation and invitation to join us in financially supporting this important program.  We look forward to your participation as we strive to achieve more together for the benefit of Virginia’s Hampton Roads.

Sincerely,
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